
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 20/04/2025 
 

Dear Patient, 

We are delighted to formally announce our successful partnership with DHU Healthcare CIC, a 
not-for-profit community interest company. The partnership officially started on 1st April 2025. 
 
The first thing we would like to clarify is that Dr Miller and Dr Haddon will absolutely not be 
retiring from Buxton Medical Practice. They have stepped down as partners but will continue in a 
permanent capacity in their clinical roles as GPs providing patient care, as well as being 
involved in the running of the practice. 
 
Dr Bhatti and Dr Johri will take over the partnership agreement with Dr Miller and Dr Haddon’s 
support. If you regularly see Dr Miller and Dr Haddon as part of your care at Buxton Medical 
Practice, this will not change and their clinical sessions will remain available to you as normal. 
 
Buxton Medical Practice will continue to provide all of your appointments, medical records and 
prescriptions with no change to our existing healthcare, as well as collaborate, inform and 
discuss our activities with the existing Patient Participation Group. 
 
With DHU’s support we are fully committed to continuously improve the technology, staff 
development and access to service to better meet your needs as a patient. With DHU’s position 
as a Community Interest Company, we will also continue to support local causes, create 
employment opportunities and reduce our environmental impact. 
 
We hope this letter reassures you that our goal is to safeguard and strengthen primary care 
services in your community. We deeply appreciate your trust and confidence in Buxton Medical 
Practice and look forward to continuing to care for you as part of the DHU Healthcare family. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 

Warm regards, 

The Partners of Buxton Medical Practice 

 
Dr Aqib Bhatti     Dr Saurabh Johri     

2 Temple Road,  
Buxton, 

 SK17 9BZ 
 


